
City Island Yacht Club Cruising Committee  
is pleased to announce two cruises  
for the 2018 season:

June 16-17, 2018	 Oyster Bay 
July 14-15, 2018	 Centerport
Cruises will leave Saturday morning off the CIYC dock and meetup  
at the destination on Saturday evening for drinks and dinner. 

We will arrange for a mooring at the destination, but you need to  
register at least one week ahead.

For more details, please contact the Cruising Committee Chairman,  
Rear Commodore, Ira Bigeleisen at:  

(818) 620-2534	 ciycira@gmail.com

See you on the water!  
		  See you in the harbor!

City Island Yacht Club

Cruising!


